
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

wonderful holiday and want to wish all my Foxwood neighbors  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Remembering our Neighbors in Foxwood Village 
From Jenny Mangiapane, #148 

 

  GET WELL CARDS WERE SENT TO: 

Jean Stewart # 141, Marion DiGregorio # 113, 

Kate Joyce # 128, Bernie Tannenbaum # 236, 

Roxanna Parker # 266, Elaine Washington # 275, 

Angie Van Riper # 9, Jerry Dolson # 251, 

Joanne Rasmussen # 56, Lynn Tyler # 29, 

Pauline Scopo # 9, Flo Chase #47 
 

We hope you all feel better soon! 

 

A SYMPATHY CARD WAS SENT TO: 

Angie Van Riper (#9) in the passing of her mother, Pauline Scopo (#10) 

 

A donation was made to PBMC in memory of Pauline Scopo, #10 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

We’ve Got Mail! 
 

 
TO ALL MY SEWING CUSTOMERS! 

Many of you have trusted me for years to handle your "shrinking" and 

"expanding" clothes problems...it's terrible what havoc our closet gremlins create! 

 I'd like to take this opportunity to thank you for your patronage...and your 

friendships.  I hope everyone had a wonderful holiday and want to wish my 

Foxwood neighbors a healthy and happy 2015. 

Barbara Ross, #21 

Dear Friends & Neighbors, 

 A huge thank you for your 

concern and get well wishes.  All was 

greatly appreciated. 

 

Elaine Washington, #275 

 

To the Foxwood Village HOA, 

Thank you for the wonderful basket. 

 

 I want to thank all the many 

residents who sent me cards, gifts and 

flowers.  Your kindness and support was 

very much appreciated, and 

overwhelming.  I’ve never experienced 

that kind of outpouring of support 

before. 

Thank You so very much. 

Jan Mastropoalo, #28 

  

 Thank you to Pete Mosia aka 

Santa Claus for agreeing to play 

Santa at our Christmas Party at 

the Vinyards.  We couldn't have 

picked a better person. 

 Your energy on the dance 

floor was a pleasure to watch. 

 Thanks also to Helen for 

helping Santa to get dressed. 

 

Thanks Again 

Janet Bennardo & 

Bill Heiberger 

  

 


